INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Notice dated: 10/10/2018)

Dear Parents,

The school will remain closed on Thursday, October 11, 2018 due to the conditions of the

tropical cyclone. This is as per the directives from the Directorate of Dhofar Governorate, Civil
Defense sub-committee of the Dhofar Governorate and General Directorate of Education in the

interest of the safety of students.

Regards,

S\B,
Dr. S Srinivasan

Vice Principal (Administration)




